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Summer 2022 Update 
Dear friends,  
 
This term we have seen more and more opportunities to return to on site schools work 
particularly for our primary team. Seeing those doors reopen once again after the pandemic 
has brought great joy to the team and with thank the Lord for those opportunities.   
 
Ice Cream for Exeter ICE?  
On the 13th June we will launch an exciting new project called “Ice Creams for Exeter ICE!” 
Throughout the months of June, July and August we will be encouraging people all over the 
city to donate the price of an ice cream to Exeter ICE to support our work.  
There will be a video that can be used in church services as well as shared on social media. 
There will be posters and leaflets available on request, and artwork that can be shared 
online.  
We would also be interested in hearing from supporters who could hold a fundraising coffee 
morning (or ice cream morning!) around this time. If you would be interested, please email 
office@icetrust.co.uk. 
We hope that as well as raising money the campaign will raise awareness of the work of ICE 
across the city. Please pray that this project would be to the praise and glory of God.  
 
Education Sunday 11th September 2022 
We long that churches across the city know the best ways to support their local school so 
this year, as part of Education Sunday, we be providing some resources that will support 
churches looking this area.  More details will follow in July.  
 
We have decided to postpone our planned supporter event in June.  Looking ahead, we are 
excited about the Narnia project which is happening in November. We look forward to 
seeing you at the supporter event then. 
 
As always you can see what we are doing by 
following us on Facebook, Instagram or by checking 
out our website www.icetrust.co.uk 
 
Many thanks for your continued partnership in 
this vital work. 
 
 
Best wishes from everyone in the ICE team.  


